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Water management has been a massive issue in NSW and there needs to be better action taken 
on it, especially since we are in one of the worst drought conditions and the Summer season 
hasn't even begun yet.  
 
These are terrifying circumstances and we need accountability for the top end for any improved 
conditions to occur. 


